
 

First Grade Quarter 1 Nine Weeks Overview 
Listening/Speaking 

 
 Listen and respond to 

age-appropriate 
materials 

 Choral speaking and 
reciting short poems, 
rhymes, songs, and 
repeating patterns 

 Express ideas in 
sentences 

 Increase vocabulary 
 Initiate conversation with 

peers & adults 
 Follow simple two step 

directions 

Reading 
 

 Read from left to right 
and top to bottom 

 Match spoken words to 
print 

 Identify letter, words, 
sentences, and ending 
punctuation 

 Use beginning and 
ending sounds 

 Read sight words 
 Use titles and pictures 
 Preview books, set 

purpose, make 
connections, read and 
reread with fluency and 
expression 
 

Writing 
 

 Form letters, space words  
 Generate ideas 
 Spell sight words 
 Use alphabetic code to 

spell phonetically 
 Share writing with others 

Word Study 
 

 Use developmentally 
appropriate sounds and 
patterns to spell 

 Use beginning and 
ending sounds to spell 

 

Math 
 

 Count and write numbers 
to 110 

 Count back from 30 
 Count by twos, fives, and 

tens  
 Group a collection into 

tens and ones 
 Compare two numbers 
 Order three or fewer sets 

from greatest to least 
 Identify ordinal position 
 Sort and classify objects 

by attributes 
 Extend/create repeating 

and growing patterns 

Social Science 
 

 Apply traits of a good 
citizen 

 Recognize symbols and 
traditional practices that 
foster patriotism: 
American Flag and 
Pledge of Allegiance 

 Recognize symbols of 
Virginia (flag, capitol, 
bird, flower) 

 Develop map skills 
(symbols, cardinal 
directions, VA, DC) 

 Develop geographic 
understanding of Virginia 

Science 
 

 Conduct investigations 
 Investigate the needs, 

parts, and classification 
of plants and animals 

 Investigate the 
relationship between sun 
and Earth (night/day, sun 
is a source of heat/light) 

 Investigate seasonal 
change and weather 

 Investigate natural 
resources 

Behavior 
 

 Build independence 
 Listen attentively 
 Seek help when needed 
 Complete work 
 Follow school and 

classroom rules 
 Follow oral and written 

directions 
 Organizational skills 
 Use time wisely 
 Demonstrate self-control 
 Work with groups 
 Show respect 
 Use technology 


